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Dear Brother Knights,

As we begin a month dedicated to the sanctity of life in all of its stages, we 
remind all of you to spread the word about our upcoming Living Rosary at 
the parish pavilion on Monday, October 3rd at 6:00pm.  This is very much a 
church event open to everyone as we pray for the unborn.
In that same spirit, we take this opportunity to recognize the 
accomplishments of our Order as we heard some of the statistics that were 
shared at the Supreme Convention in August, 2022.  $154 million in 
donations to worthy causes by our members in the last fraternal year.  48 
million hours of volunteer service by our members.  $19 million donated to 
the Ukraine Solidarity Fund (at end of Summer, 2022).  $10.1 million to food 
drives.  $3.7 million to Special Olympics.  We should all be very proud of the 
Order that we are a part of.  Let’s do our part to help in the effort!
We’re fortunate that the Worthy Deputy Grand Knight has put forth a number 
of the activities that both the Knights and OLQA will be putting on in 
October.  Put these on your calendar and please make an effort to attend, if 
you are able.  However, let me add one more.  As some of you may already 
know, the Knights of Columbus (through the efforts of our Supreme Knight) 
have produced a documentary film on the life of Saint Teresa of Calcutta.  It 
is set to show at our Regal Theater in Royal Palm Beach on Monday, October 
3rd and Tuesday, October 4th.  Both days at 7:00pm.  I’ll advocate for October 
4th simply so that you’re able to also attend the Living Rosary.  But perhaps 
let’s try to sell out the theater and in the process make this an event that we 
can enjoy a little fellowship at.  Looking forward to seeing many of you this 
coming month.

Vivat Jesus,
Ken Ida
Grand Knight

https://www.fathomevents.com/events/Mother-Teresa-No-Greater-Love?
date=2022-10-03
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Deputy Grand Knight's 
    Monthly Message

Upcoming Events

Dear Brother Knights,
There are numerous activities and events occurring this October on both a council and 
Church level.  
On a council level we start the month off with “The Living Rosary” at the pavilion at 
6:00 PM Monday evening October 3, 2022.  We had a very good showing of knights 
and parishioners last year at the event, and I hope we can repeat last years showing.  
This is a knights event, so come dressed in your knights shirts if you have them. 
On October 20, 2022 we will be having our “Spaghetti Dinner” at Celebration Hall.  
The dinner will begin at 5:00PM and will not only be a very nice family event, it will 
be economical as well.  We expect to be charging $12.00 per adult for the full dinner 
including beer, wine and desert.  St. Ignatius charges $20.00 for the same dinner, and I 
doubt it will be as good as ours.  
On October 30, 2022 we will be having our K of C Sunday “Pancake Breakfast” after 
the 8:00AM and 9:45 AM masses at the pavilion. The costs will be $7.00 for adults and 
$5.00 for children for pancakes, sausage, eggs, juice, milk and coffee.  Please make it a 
point to attend and support these events by attending with your family and friends.  All 
the profits, as you know, go to the Church and other charities supported by our council.
The Church is also sponsoring a number of events members may be interested in.  On 
October 1st and 2nd The Divine Mercy Conference which began on September 29, 
2022 will continue on October 1st and 2nd in Celebration Hall.
On the first Sunday of every month, (this month Oct. 2nd) Deacon Rodney conducts a 
spiritual meditation hour.  It begins at 2:00PM inside the Church with a Eucharistic 
Adoration, and the Gregorian Chant in the background.  It usually finishes up with a 
Rosary and a Litany of the Saints.  A very nice way to spend a very special hour with 
the Lord.  
I hope to see you all at these and other events.
Vivat Jesus,
John Ryan
Deputy Grand Knight

Knights of Columbus
       Council 12376

October 10th 7:30 PM 
Officers Meeting Festival Hall 

October 24th 7:30 PM 
General Meeting Festival Hall
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October 3rd 6:00 PM 
Living Rosary Pavilion

October 20th 5 - 7 PM 
Spaghetti Dinner Celebration Hall

October 30th after 8 and 9:45 
Masses  - Pancake Breakfast
 Celebration Hall
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Chaplain's Monthly Message
Reprint from October 2018

Brother Knights, 

According to the Church practice, the month of October is dedicated to our Mother 
Mary as "Our Lady Queen of the Holy Rosary" or simply the month of the Holy 
Rosary. We usually celebrate "Our Lady of the Holy Rosary" on October 7th. This 
year, since October 7th falls on Sunday, the Sunday Liturgy will take preference.
The Rosary is a simple prayer. It can be prayed individually or in a group or in a 
community, anywhere and in any place. Praying the Rosary with devotion, meditating 
on the mysteries of Christ in our salvation, enriches us in our spiritual growth and 
experience the power of this prayer. The Church in dedicating the month of October 
as the month of the Holy Rosary does not mean that we pray the Rosary this month 
only, but shows the importance of this prayer and therefore the need to pray it always 
because it is a powerful prayer in which Mary, Mother of Jesus, Mother of God and 
our mother is involved.
Many saints have prayed the Rosary and helped others to pray it. Our Lady herself in 
the apparitions to the children of Fatima - Lucia, Francis and Jacintha reminded the 
need to rosary for peace and conversion in the world. Many recent popes spoke about 
the spiritual benefits of praying the rosary. Pope Leo 13th spoke of the rosary as a 
powerful medicine for evils in the world.
Brother Knights, we are now experiencing in the Church, a painful atmosphere due to 
the recent news of clerical sexual abuse of minors and those who protected the 
abusers. The victims have suffered in many ways for a long time. With the victims, 
we feel betrayed by those we trusted.
Instead of serving them and protecting them, they spoiled and destroyed them. We 
want the victims to know that the Church is now with them and through her leaders, is 
asking forgiveness for what happened to them and the Church leaders' failure to act 
immediately and properly in dealing with both the victims and the abusers.
Brothers, since the Church is the mystical body of Christ with many members,the 
actions of the abusers, the suffering of the victims and the covering up of some 
church leaders, all these affected the Church as a whole in a very negative way. We 
are invited to pray and even fasting for healing of the victims, the abusers, those 
church leaders who failed to act properly and immediately and the Church as a whole. 
With open minds and hearts to the Holy Spirit, let us cooperate with Church leaders 
to prevent such actions from ever happening again now and in the future. Since Mary, 
the mother of the church has intervened in different ways in the Church in critical 
times, we are invited to pray the Holy Rosary this month and always so that God may 
grant healing we need most in this time and His kingdom to continue to grow all over 
the world through the ministry of the 
Fr. Laurent Assenga 
Chaplain
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Robert Cataldo 7/30

Anniversaries

For the good of the order
**For Brothers, Family Members and 
those in need of our prayers please 
contact the G.K. or the D.G.K. so they 
can make those names available to all of 
the brothers.** 

Birthdays
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Charles Lockmiller 10/01
Rev. Tran Toan 10/01
Richard Meinsen 10/02
Robert Staelens 10/03
Kenneth Ida 10/04
Andre Lopez 10/05
Scott Sullivan 10/12
Justin Allie 10/15
Bertrand Lanctot 10/16
Eugene LaFrance 10/18
Cletus Pirtle 10/18
Carlos Rivera 10/19

Michael & Vivian Antinoro 10/04

Thomas & Lisa Craig 10/09

Bertrand & Diane Lanctot 10/10

John & Peggy Dempsey 10/12

Louis & Terry Aiello 10/17

Richard & Rosemarie Meinsen 10/24

William & Sheila Smelser 10/24

Paul & Yverose Jean-Mary 10/26

Matthew Cataldo
Bob Techman
Father Mike Perrotta
Brian Singleman
Angelo Rossix
Karen LaFrance
Margaret Farraher

Council 12376

Robert Machate 10/20
Dr. Christopher White 10/25
Emmanuel Zaide 10/26
Todd Schutz 10/27
Raymond Janevero 10/28
John Doherty 10/31
Ray Glaubrecht 10/31
John Ullom 10/31
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Council 12376

Knight of the Month 

While Fish Fries and Spaghetti Dinners typically 
headline some of our more charitable efforts, sometimes 
the events are a little more low-key, yet at the same time 
just as critical to our service, particularly to our church.
This month, we recognize Sir Knight Gregory Mazzella, 
our District Warden. Greg had approached the council 
about painting the kitchen ceiling in Celebration Hall for 
the church. He took on this project, got some of our 
brother Knights together and made this an event that
benefitted the aesthetics of our parish.
This type of activity is common to Greg as he has never 
shied away from taking on actual “work” that requires 
some elbow grease. He can typically be found 
underneath a propane fryer, peering over a coffee maker 
or rummaging around in the maintenance area of 
Festival Hall. In the spirit of St. Joseph the Carpenter, 
we take this opportunity to thank Greg for his service to
our parish and the council. For his continued willingness 
to help our council in the way that he does, we are 
pleased to name him Knight of the Month.

Upcoming Church and Council Activities 

October 8th 8:30 AM – Christmas Village setup

October 14th 4:3 – PM help unload pumpkins for pumpkin patch

October 29th 5-7:00 PM Chili Cookoff - Holy Name of Jesus

November – dates to be determined – paint outside of 
Celebration Hall



 

Saint Faustina Prayer
O Jesus, who filled Your handmaid Sister 
Faustina with profound veneration for 
Your boundless Mercy, design, if it be 
Your holy will, to grant me, through her 
intercession
the grace for which I fervently pray

(State your intention here…)

My sins render me unworthy of Your 
mercy, but be mindful of Saint Faustina’s 
spirit of sacrifice and self-denial, and 
reward her virtue by granting the petition 
which, with childlike confidence,I 
present to You through her intercession.

Saint Faustina,
pray for us.
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